
Pharmacists’ Syndicate calls for ceftriaxone ban 

The Pharmacists’ Syndicate has asked pharmacies to avoid providing 
ceftriaxone injections to patients due to potential life-threatening allergic 
reactions to the drug. The syndicate said it sent a letter to the Prime Minister 
to inform him about recent ceftriaxone-related deaths. 

 


